
Homeowners' Association for The Parke HOA, Inc. 

 

 
March 18, 2019 

 
To the Honorable Zoning and Platting Commission: 

 
Re: S.A.S Tract 11920 Wilson Parke Ave Rezoning to 

GO (Case# C14-2018-0143 SAS Campus I and Case 

C14-2018-0142 SAS Campus II) 

Please accept this Letter of Support for the above referenced rezoning 

case. I am offering this letter of support on behalf of The Parke HOA, Inc. (a 

Texas non-profit corporation) which represents the approximate 178 

homeowners in our neighborhood located in Northwest Aust in. 

Our HOA has met with the property owners agent/management to understand the 
development and ensure that this proposed change is in harmony with our rustic 
hill country area. 

We therefore ask that you support this GO rezoning application so SAS 
Institute can proceed with their plans.   

 
 
Sincerely, 

Jim Smitherman, Board President 

The Parke HOA, Inc. 
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